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December 10, 2015

Peter MacKeith, Dean and Professor

Vol Walker Hall, Room 120

Fay Jones School of Architecture and Design
University of Arkansas

Fayetteville, AR 72701

Re:  Proposed Minors

Dear Dean MacKeith:

With this letter, | am pleased to express support of the proposed college-wide minors in History
of Architecture and Design and Preservation Design in the Fay Jones School and Design.
Together, the proposed minors provide a cohesive area of specialization for students who aim
to provide design services in the restoration and adaptive use of historic properties, a
significant and ever-expanding area of design practice. Having practiced in the historic
preservation sector the last 30 plus years, | can attest there is a need and there is a void.

| strongly support these two curriculum proposals, for | believe that graduates in with advanced
training in these areas are in in high demand in both private design practices as well as in public
sector agencies and non-profits charged with stewardship of the made-environment.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit my support.

Cordially,
JAMESON Architects PA

Tommy Ja AlA

www.jamesonarchitects.com

300 PULASKI STREET LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72201 501-666-6600 FAX 501-666-5177



December 4, 2015

Peter MacKeith, Dean and Professor

Vol Walker Hall, Room 120

Fay Jones School of Architecture and Design
University of Arkansas

Fayetteville, AR 72701

Dear Dean MacKeith:

With this letter, | am pleased to express support of the proposed college-wide
minors in History of Architecture and Design and Preservation Design in the Fay
Jones School and Design. Together, the proposed minors provide a cohesive
area of specialization for students who aim o provide design services in the
restoration and adaptive use of historic properties, a significant and ever-
expanding area of design practice. | strongly support these two curriculum
proposals, for | believe that graduates with advanced fraining in these areas of
inquiry and endeavor will be in high demand in both private design practices as
well as in public sector agencies and non-profits charged with stewardship of the
made-environment,

Sincerely,
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Tim Maddox, AIA
Principal
deMx Architecture
104 N East Avenue
Fayetteville, AR 72701
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December 3, 2015

Aaron Ruby, ATA, LEED AP
200 W. Capitol Avenue

Suite 1400

Little Rock, AR 72201

Peter MacKeith, Dean and Professor

Vol Walker Hall, Room 120

Fay Jones School of Architecture and Design
University of Arkansas

Fayetteville, AR 72701

Dear Dean MacKeith:

With this letter, I am pleased to express support of the proposed college-wide minors in
History of Architecture and Design and Preservation Design in the Fay Jones School and
Design. Together, the proposed minors provide a cohesive area of specialization for students
who aim to provide design services in the restoration and adaptive use of historic properties,
a significant and ever-expanding area of design practice. We strongly support these two
curriculum proposals, for we helieve that graduates in with advanced training in these areas
of inquiry and endeavor will be in high demand in both private design practices as well as in
public sector agencies and non-profits charged with stewardship of the made-environment.

Sincerely

Aaron Ruby, ATA, LEED AP
Allison Architects
Senjor Associate

200 West Capirol, Suite 1400, Little Rock, AR 72201 » Tel. 501 376 0717 » Fax 501 376 1766 ¢ mail@allarch.com
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December 10, 2015

Monica Colvard, ASID
100 River Market Avenue
Suite 301

Little Rock, AR 72201

Peter MacKeith, Dean and Professor

Vol Walker Hall, Room 120

Fay Jones School of Architecture and Design
University of Arkansas

Fayetteville, AR 72701

Dear Dean MacKeith:

With this letter, | am pleased to express support of the proposed college-wide minors in History of Architecture
and Design and Preservation Design in the Fay Jones School and Design. Together, the proposed minors
provide a cohesive area of specialization for students who aim to provide design services in the restoration
and adaptive use of historic properties, a significant and ever-expanding area of design practice. | strongly
support these two curriculum proposals, for | believe that graduates with advanced training in these areas of
inquiry and endeavor will be in high demand in both private design practices as well as in public sector
agencies and non-profits charged with stewardship of the made-environment.

| personally wished this was available while at the University — because it was not, | simply ended up with an
‘emphasis” in Architectural History.

Sincerely,

Monica Colvard, ASID
AMR Architects, Inc.
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Callie Wiiliams

323 Center St,

Suite 1500

Little Rock, AR 72201

Peter MacKeith, Dean and Professor

Vol Walker Hall, Room 120

Fay Jomnes School of Architecture and Design
University of Arkansas

Fayetteville, AR 72701

Dear Dean MacKeith:

With this letter, I am pleased to express support of the proposed college-wide minors in History
of Architecture and Design and Preservation Design in the Fay Jones School and Design.
Together, the proposed minors provide a cohesive area of specialization for students who aim to
provide design services in the restoration and adaptive use of historic properties, a significant
and ever-expanding area of design practice. We strongly support these two curriculum
proposals, for we believe that graduates with advanced training in these areas of inquiry and
endeavor will be in high demand in both private design practices as well as in public sector
agencies and non-profits charged with stewardship of the made-environment.

Sincerely,

Callee whilor

Callie Williams
National Register Historian
Arkansas Historic Preservation Program




